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MEMORANDUM 

TO: 

FROM: 

DATE:  

SUBJECT: 

Anna Schilter 

Graduate Studies Committee 

June 15, 2023 

Recommended correction of a clerical error for Master of Engineering, Civil 

Engineering 

The Graduate Studies Committee recommends the following 
item: 

a. Master of Engineering, Civil Engineering - The Graduate School uses the term 
“program” to specify degree and “plan” to add a specialization under that degree. For 
example, the program “PhD in Psychology” supports two plans: Experimental 
Psychology and Clinical Psychology. Not all graduate degrees have plans. The forms 
used to submit a new degree to senate do not clearly make this distinction. On 
4/8/2021, Faculty Senate passed the Master of Engineering in Civil Engineering but the 
form was not completed correctly and missed the plan name “Environmental 
Engineering.” This request is to correct that error so that the degree and plan would 
read: Master of Engineering in Civil Engineering – Environmental Engineering

We request this item is added to Faculty Senate Committee agenda as a discussion 
item with a recommended effect of Fall 2023.  
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